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During the month of September, I was informed that I would be the Guided Pathway lead 
for ITT. Immediately upon this notification, I issued a request for a meeting with all 
administrative arms for this group in the ITT Pathway. Some focus points were established 
and assigned. We are currently working on building the faculty team for each program area 
and restructuring who will be responsible for each focus point.  
 
The areas of focus for the ITT Pathway are currently under review with the exception of 
Certificate Issuance. We have an issue in the ITT Pathway concerning Certificate of 
Completions and Job Skill Certificates that are not being issued in the timely manner to our 
students.  
 
This is our current action time and during our upcoming meeting, we will establish the 
remainder of priorities and team members.  
 
 


